
Chief Wastewater Operator 
City of Mount Vernon, Ohio 

 

 

 

The City of Mount Vernon is accepting applications for a Chief Wastewater Operator.  This 

position requires the ability to oversee the efficient management of the City's Wastewater Plant, 

encompassing a variety of technical, analytical and judgement skills.  It also involves the 

management of personnel at the plant. 

 

Successful candidates must possess a Class III Wastewater License and a minimum of five years 

of operating experience. 

 

The current rate of pay is $26.50 per hour, plus $1.15 per hour for holding an OEPA Class III 

Wastewater certification. Additional incentives are offered for additional OEPA certifications. 

Mount Vernon provides an excellent benefits package. 

 

An application can be found here: https://mountvernonohio.org/wp-

content/uploads/2022/04/Application-for-Employment-New-2022-copy-2-2.pdf. It should be 

completed and returned to Maureen Hall, Administrative Assistant to the Safety Service Director 

by mail to 40 Public Square, Mount Vernon, Ohio 43050 or by email 

to safetyservice@mountvernonohio.org.   

 

Cover letters and resumes are also welcomed. Applications will be accepted until October 10, 

2022. 

 

Any questions can be directed to safetyservice@mountvernonohio.org, the position description 

can be found here: https://mountvernonohio.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/106-Chief-

Operator-WWTP-WTP-2.pdf  
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